

Friday 13th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Next Friday 20th June, we will be having a non-uniform day for our children to raise awareness for Motor Neurone Disease Day. With motor neurone disease, known as MND, messages from the motor neurones gradually stop reaching the muscles. This leads the muscles to weaken, stiffen and waste, which can affect how you walk, talk, eat, drink and breathe. Some people also get changes to their thinking and behaviour, but the disease affects everyone differently. Not all symptoms will affect everyone, or in the same order. Symptoms also progress at varying speeds, which makes the course of the disease difficult to predict.

MND is life-shortening and there is no cure. Although the disease will progress, symptoms can be managed to help achieve the best possible quality of life. To show our support for those in our community whose lives have been affected by MND, we are going to raise money through our non-uniform day. If you are able to, please donate here. Your donation could make a huge differene to someone affected by motor neurone disease.

We look forward to seeing all of the children in their favourite non-uniform outfits!

Yours faithfully,

The Senior Leadership Team



Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ Tel: 0116 262 4003 / 262 1543

Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H. Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Beardsmore BSc (Hons)

















